MARINA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MINUTES

a) July 6, 2000

2) CALL TO ORDER

a) The regular meeting of the Marina Advisory Committee was held on the above date at the Joseph's Room. The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m.

3) ROLL CALL

a) Members Present - Steve Butin, Bob Carden, Dale Iverson, Chuck Monahan, Jim Reikowsky, Alan Silviera, and Don Van Zandt. Staff - Ken Graves and Mark Mazzaferro. Council Liaison - Dan Donahue. 

b) Members Excused - Ron Babcock.

4) APPROVAL OF MINUTES

a) The minutes were approved as written.

5) APPROVAL OF AGENDA

a) The agenda was approved as written.

6) CORRESPONDENCE

a) None

b) NEW BUSINESS

c) Marina Insurance Requirements - Chuck Monahan brought this topic to the Committee. The Committee was informed of current policy. Insurance is required with a minimum of $300,000.00 liability and the City is to be named as additional insured by all berthers. The Marina started this policy in 1998. Staff was asked to notify those who were in the Marina prior to the policy and have all berthers show proof of insurance and name the City as additional insured.

b)
Steve Butin handed out a first draft of bylaws for review and to be on the agenda for next months meeting for discussion.

d) OLD BUSINESS

e) Marina Business Plan - Continued conversation. The Committee wants this to be on next month's agenda again.

f) COMMUNITY FORUM

g) No comments.

h) STAFF COMMENTS

7) Occupancy and Security Reports - Ken handed out the monthly occupancy and security reports.

8) Thanks to berthers who volunteered at the Ducky Derby - Pacific Link Environmental (Scott and Mike), Ken Kromberg, Rod Pico, Simon Elman and Michael Barnhill.

9) CHAIRPERSON'S AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS REPORTS/AGENDA REQUESTS

a) Bob Carden requested someone from finance to give a report on incomes and expenditures for 1990-2001.

b) Chairman, Don Van Zandt, informed staff of concerns regarding the restrooms at the Launch Ramp and 7 Harbor Way.

10) LIAISON COMMENTS

a) None

11) ADJOURNMENT

a) The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 3, 2000, 5:00 p.m. at the Joseph's Room of the JFK Library.

